
Salmon fishing season opening
ceremony on River Almond
Salmon fishing to open on 1 February 2014.

Cramond Angling Club are holding their annual opening day on
Saturday  1  February  2014  for  salmon  fishing  which  usally
starts around 9am at the Cramond Waterfall area at the side of
the River Almond. Access to the waterfall is down to the
bottom of Scholl Brae just off Whitehouse Road, parking the
car in the car park the waterfall is less than a minutes walk
upstream.

All are welcome to join in the event. The usual small BBQ is
laid on free and a wee dram for anyone wishing to partake.
This year Cramond Angling Club will be officially presenting a
brand new bench in memory of a 90yr old founding member of the
club Tam Wallace. The bench and memorial plaque was paid for
by the members of the club.
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